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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

NUTRITION RESEARCH PROJECT FOR CLASSES 2A AND 3B 

 

Over the next three weeks, two Nutrition and Dietetics students from Queen Margaret University will be 

joining Mrs Anderson during Food Technology classes. The classes involved are 2A and 3B. 

 

The students are carrying out research on sensory factors that affect our food choices. Each week, the 

students will have a selection of foods for our pupils to look at. Pupils will be invited to touch, smell and 

taste the foods – but they do not need to do this unless they want too. If they just want to look at the foods, 

that is fine. 

 

One of the students from the university met with all the pupils involved on Wednesday 27th March to 

introduce herself and to explain what she, and her colleague, are planning to do in the classes. 

 

Please sign the enclosed consent form and return it to the school as soon as possible. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Janice Anderson 

Food Technology Teacher           

  

 
 
 
       @CedarbankSchool 
 
 
 
 
                           


